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**COMING SOON**

Watch the newsletter for
the "Call for Entries" for our
first ever UN-JURIED ART

 
BLUEGRASS &  BBQ

This Saturday - October 1st
 
The forecast is in - it should be a perfect fall day for
Bluegrass & BBQ.  Come on down for some fun, food,
and music!
 
Where: Lumberyard Arts Center - Baldwin City, KS 
When: Saturday, October 1, 2011 -5:30 - 9:30 or until
the food is gone. 
 
Bluegrass music by the Prairie Acre, Fresh Picked &
Cindy Novelo - and more.... 
Free hayrides provided by Heritage Tractor. Fun for the
whole family!
 
BBQ pork sandwiches, cheesy corn bake, salad or cole
slaw and homemade fruit cobbler are on the menu
along with your choice of lemonade or ice tea. Beer
available for those over 21. 
 
This event is a fundraiser for the Lumberyard Arts
Center to help us continue offering classes, sponsoring
gallery events, speakers and much, much more! Your
free-will donations make our programs possible and
keep this beautiful building open.

We are extremely grateful to our Major Sponsors:
Baldwin State Bank, Mid-America Bank, Custom
Mobile Equipment and Heritage Tractor



EXHIBIT. It's your chance to
exhibit your work, build your
resume, and help support
the arts center.  Works in oil,
water media, acrylics, pastels
and mixed media accepted. All
styles of 2-D artwork, except
photography, accepted.
All works must be framed with
wire hangers.
Exhibit dates will be January
6-28, 2012. Entry fee $25. 
Proceeds to benefit the
Lumberyard Arts Center.

Volunteers Needed

At the Lumberyard Arts Center,
we're always on the lookout
for enthusiastic volunteers. 
We have lots of events coming
up and could use your help. 
Tell us what you'd like to do:
  
Gallery volunteers-ongoing
Art Walks (Aug/Sep)
Luau (Aug)
Bluegrass & BBQ (Oct)
Holiday Art Show (Dec)
Chocolate Auction (Feb)
  
There are many ways that you
can help. 
  
To volunteer, contact Sandy
Cardens at 785-594-3186
  

Classes

Register Now
Register online at

www.lumberyardartscenter.org
For your convenience you can
pre-register and pay online.
Pre-registration required for all
classes.
Payment is required prior to
the first class date. 
Registration form and
payment can be mailed to:

Lumberyard Arts Center
P O Box 523

Baldwin City, Ks 66006
  

Join Our List

We also send a big thank you to our Associate
Sponsors: Baldwin City Knights of Columbus,
The Lodge, Stephens Real Estate, and to our
Friends: Continental Title Co., Kansas State
Bank, Dr. Jeremy Rodrock and Dr. Chris
Leiszler. 
 

BEGINNING YOGA FOR ADULTS
Instructor Jane Taul will offer an Introduction to Yoga
class for ages 14 and over.  The class will be at the
Lumberyard Arts Center and will focus on the basic
concepts and benefits of yoga.  Exercises will be
gentle and therapeutic.  Students should wear
comfortable clothes for stretching exercises.  Mats and
all yoga props will be provided.
 
When: Wednesdays-Oct 19-Nov 9
Time: 6:00-7:30 p.m.
Fee: $45.00 

 EXHIBIT BY UNCOMMON THREADS
THRU OCTOBER 8TH

 DON'T MISS THIS STUNNING
EXHIBIT
An Art Quilt is a piece of highly
collectible artwork. It isn't designed to
be used on a bed like a traditional
quilt, but is meant to be hung on a
wall like a painting. Artists use fiber
as their medium and may dye, paint,
cut, tear or fuse the fabric or other
fibers as part of their work. The pieces
may be embellished with beads,
buttons, photos, or found objects. 
The exhibit continues through October 8th.  Gallery
hours T-F 1:00-4:00 p.m.; Saturday 9:00 a.m-Noon.
 

2ND TUESDAY SPEAKERS
Watch this Newsletter for Information on
our 2nd Tuesday Speakers 
As part of an ongoing program, we are reserving the
2nd Tuesday of each month to offer forums on a
variety of topics.
October 11th-Barbara Pressgrove & Richard Wellman.
The Maple Leaf Festival has grown from its beginning
in 1958 to become Baldwin's biggest annual event.
Barbara Pressgrove and Richard Wellman will provide
insight as to the festival's origins, some of the
activities that have been included, and also tell about



the series of Santa Fe Picnic Festivals that preceded
Maple Leaf.
November 8th - Molly M. Wood, Attorney with Stevens
& Brandt, Lawrence - "Medicare, Medicaid and the
Affordable Care Act: The Changing Landscape of
Long-Term Advocacy."  There's been controversy and
confusion regarding the Health Care Reform
legislation that President Obama signed into law in
March 2010, but one thing is certain: The new focus for
the elderly and long-term care is on prevention and
home care rather than institutionalization. This
program will highlight the changes and potential
benefits the Affordable Care Act brings (and fails to
bring) to senior Kansans.
 
Free-Open to the public.  Doors  open at 6:30 -
Speakers at 7:00 -  Light refreshments.  
   

 
 

                       Building a Home for the Arts - One Brick at a Time

                               

Keep this as a reminder to make your donation to:
The Lumberyard Arts Center
P O Box 523
Baldwin City, KS 66006
Donate online at:
www.lumberyardartscenter.org
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